
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer    

Please see below this week’s updates from school. 

Open Evening 

Open Evening will take place on Thursday the 28th of September between 4.00pm and 7.30pm.  This 

is a very important event for us as we showcase our school to prospective parents.  School will finish 

early on this day for students and they will be dismissed at 12.30pm.  Special buses will run at the 

earlier time and all students will be given access to the canteen to get food before they leave.  Many 

of your children will be asked to help during the event as they are the very best advert for the 

school.  If this is the case you will receive a letter from the teacher/department with a form for you 

to fill in so that we can monitor which students are here during the evening. 

Job Opportunity 

We are looking to appoint a Level 2 Teaching assistant to join the team, further details and the 

application pack can be found on the website.  If you are interested please click the following link.  

https://www.hodgson.lancs.sch.uk/quick-links/quick-links/staff-vacancies  

Change in Staff Roles 

Some members of staff have been given new roles this academic year so, to avoid confusion and 

provide clarity as to who you need to contact if you have any issues or queries in these areas, the 

changes are as follows: 

Laura Foley – Assistant Headteacher - SENDCO 

Jodie Wallace – Head of English and Performing Arts 

Anna Kirk – Head of Maths (acting) 

Will Metcalf – Assistant Head of Maths (acting) 

Katie Eccles – Performing Arts Coordinator 

Sporting Achievement 

 

Congratulations to our Year 10 girls netball team.  They started the year on a high by beating 

Millfield 36 – 11.  They were absolutely outstanding and hopefully this will be their first victory of 

many. 

 

After School Arrangements  

 

Our co-curricular provision is now up and running and there are a wide range of clubs and activities 

for your child to join in with.  If your child is attending a club this half term, please encourage them 

to go there promptly after the final bell.  Otherwise we ask that students leave the site swiftly at the 

end of the day unless they have an appointment with a member of staff or a detention.   

https://www.hodgson.lancs.sch.uk/quick-links/quick-links/staff-vacancies

